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Man may have been fed to alligators 
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SOSO, MS (WDAM) - The family of a missing Soso man is hoping the public can help them find 
out what happened to him. 
 
Roland Earl Plymale was last seen at a friend's home in Scott County in September of 2008 
when sheriff's deputies asked him to leave after an altercation. 
 
Three months later, in December, Pylmale's truck was found in Scott County on a rural road. 
 
Family members said people in the Smith and Scott County areas have claimed Pylmale was 
killed and fed to alligators at a pond in Newton County. 
 
If you have any information, or know the whereabouts of Plymale please contact your local 
authorities.  

http://www.wdam.com/Global/story.asp?S=107...8&nav=menu123_3

